
If you would like to be part of Women’s           

Ministries, please contact Cindy Kite.  We have 

a great time working together to plan fun          

fellowship events for the ladies of Bethany,   

mission projects and other events for the entire church.  

Our first event is the Ice Cream Social scheduled for     

Sunday, August 22 at 5:30 pm. 

Beginning Sunday, you can pick up a “shoe” 

with a size on it in the Gathering Space.    

Missions will be collecting new pairs of 

athletic sneakers to be donated to      

children in need at South River Elementary School in    

Grottoes.  There will be a basket set out for donations.  

Questions?  Please contact Lori Mooney or Jackie               

Dunsmore. 

On Sunday, August 15, after the worship  

service, all youth (6th graders - high school 

seniors) and parents are invited to join     

Pastor Dan to discuss future plans for our 

youth group.  What you would like in a youth 

director?  What types of activities you would 

like in the future?  What type of Bible studies you 

would like to have?  Please make plans to attend this 

“Youth Summit” so that we can get input from you!  

Are you missing connecting with people that were in a 

small group or Sunday School class with you?  If so, you 

are encouraged to reach out to folks in your group and 

reconnect!! Sunday School classes and small groups that 

were meeting are encouraged to begin meeting again!  

Your group can decide when and where.  If you have an 

idea for a new small group, please contact Pastor Dan.  If 

you would be interested in coordinating small groups this 

fall, also, please contact Pastor Dan. 

If your small group or Sunday School class decides to 

start meeting or you have a new group forming, please 

let the office (office.bethany@gmail.com) and those      

updating the  website (bethanyumc.website@gmail.com) 

know so everyone has up-to-date information and we can 

let all know.   

Missions is still collecting gently used, clean 

clothing for The Green Hanger Project and will 

do so for the remainder of the year.  The Food 

Pantry is also in need of diapers of all sizes! 

Sunday’s Sermon Title:  Communion and Forgiveness 

Scripture:  Matthew 26:17-30 

Please be in Prayer for ...   

Members:  Lloyd Meadows, Jean Radocha, Jan Gorden, 

Johnnie Barr, Carolyn Roller 

Extended Members:  John Morris - brother-in-law of Jim 

Miller, Ian Morris (16 yr old in ICU fighting COVID) 

There will be a “Celebration of Life” for Charles “Bud” 

Somers on Saturday, August 14 at 10 am at the Kygers  

Funeral Home in Harrisonburg with the Rev. Jim Logan 

officiating. 

Happy Birthday to … 

30th - Jacob Robertson & Adam Casey 

Aug. 1st - Eddie Lynn 

3rd - Joe Meek 

5th - Bill Kile 
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WE INVITE YOU TO COME JOIN US!  

Young at Hearts will meet on                  

Tuesday, August 3 at 12 noon for 

lunch at The Thomas House in     

Dayton.  All those 55 and older, but still “young at 

heart” are invited to join us for a fun time of food, 

laughter and fellowship.  If you would like to join us, 

please contact Carolyn Swartz at 540-820-9798 so she 

will know how many to expect.  It will be a good time 

to try out this fun group if you haven’t ever come 

before. 


